
Dear Parents, 

1. 

Aadhaar Authentication Certificate 

This is with reference to Memo No. E-79685/2023/218102 dated 07 Aug 2023 
from the office of Asstt Director(Schools) Ofice of Director General School Education, 
Punjab. 

2. Vide memo under reference, it has become mandatory to accept only Aadhar 
Card alongwith its authentication Certificate of beneficiary while preferring scholarship 
claim to State Govt agency. 

4. The authenticity of Aadhar may be established either by Online authentication 
of the identity of the Aadhaar number holder or doing Offline verification of the 
digital signature of UIDAI on the QR Code, e-Aadhaar or Aadhaar Paperless 
Offline e-KYC(XML). 

5. In view of above, You are requested to contact your nearest UIDAI's eKYC 

centre and get the Aadhar authentication certificate of your ward and send the same to 

this office by post or by enmail of this school (sskapurthala@yahoo. com) alongwith the 

information of cadet i.e Cadet No, Name, Father's Name and Class to enable this office 

to prefer Punjab Govt scholarship claim for the F.Y 2023-24. 

5. The hardcopy/ email of the above said Aadhar authentication Certificate to be 

submitted by 28 Aug 2023. 

(JES Beg) 
Maj 
Adm Officer 
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